
 
 

ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL 
Old Chapel Centre 

Management Team 

Liz O’Neil – sent via email cradcock@hotmail.co.uk  

Caroline Adcock – sent via email  smartcookiesliz@gmail.com  

 

Thursday 1st July 2021 

Dear Liz and Caroline  

I am writing to you as it has been brought to the attention of the Parish Council that there 
are discussions about an early years educational setting commencing shortly in the Old 
Chapel Centre and that it is proposed that the Tye would be used as the outdoor space for 
this venture. 
 
I am not sure if the above is correct, as no contact has been made with the Parish Council 
seeking permission to use the Tye. I therefore wanted to advise you that before any 
organised, regular, regulated activity could take place on the Tye there would have to be in 
place permission from the Parish Council, granted in advance.  
 
If the above is correct, then I would hope to receive a request for permission from you in 
writing so that Councillors can consider it at a forthcoming Parish Council meeting.   
 

I look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Your Sincerely  

 

Victoria Rutt 

Clerk and RFO  

 

 
 
 
 

CLERK TO THE COUNCIL – MRS VICTORIA RUTT 
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